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Public Works 
 
 
 

Department Contract Representative  Harold Zamora M.S., P.E. 

Telephone Number (909) 387-8166 

 
 

Project Local Roadway Safety Plan 

Contractor California Department of 
Transportation (Caltrans) 

Contractor Representative Toks Omishakin 

Telephone Number (916) 654-2852 

Contract Term 12/7/2021 to Project Closeout 

Original Contract Amount $180,000 

Amendment Amount N/A 

Total Contract Amount $180,000 

Cost Center 6650002000 H15170 

 
 

 
Briefly describe the general nature of the contract:  
In accordance with Master Agreement No.08-5954S21, approval of Program 
Supplement Agreement No. 000000X79 is required prior to County invoicing Caltrans 
for reimbursement of costs associated with the development of the Local Roadway 
Safety Plan (LRSP). The LRSP is a requirement when submitting for future Highway 
Safety Improvement Project (HSIP) grant funding opportunities. The County’s 
Department of Public Works shall receive $180,000 of state funds to reimburse the cost 
of the LRSP development ($200,000).  
 
The program supplement sets out special covenants as a condition for the local 
agency to receive federal-aid through the State for a designated project. The program 
supplement also identifies the type of funds available for reimbursement. 
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